
 

 

 
 
 

 
           Memorandum 
 
To:    Mayor & Council 
 
From:    David Reynolds 
 
Re: Workshop Item: Update from Highwater Farms 
 
Date:  03/18/2025 
 
 
Purpose: 

The purpose of this Workshop Session is to allow time for Executive Director Sara Tymczyszyn from Highwater 

Farms to update the Town Council on all that Highwater Farms has been working on since her last update.  

Located on the Silt River Preserve, Highwater Farms has been serving our area since 2020. With both summer 

and fall youth programs, Highwater has made an impact on area youth by teaching them to plant, grow, 

maintain, and harvest a variety of vegetable crops. Highwater has received support from New Castle via our 

outgoing grant program and has proven themselves to be a valued non-profit organization in our valley.  
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